
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  

Friday 29th April 

Welcome back to our third and final 

term of the 2021-2022 academic 

year. I am in the middle of preparing 

a calendar of events for this term as 

it is so busy. I would like to give you 

as much notice as is possible of the 

events you are invited to attend. 

  

PTA Easter Egg Raffle 

Thank you to all of you that managed 

to attend our ‘Coffee and Cake’ event 

and bought numbers for Easter Egg 

raffle. It was amazing to see so many 

of you back in school. 

You raised £511.50 to be spent within 

school, so a huge thank you to all 

those involved in planning and 

managing the event. You are very 

much appreciated. I know the 

children really enjoyed the Easter 

Egg hunt that the PTA provided, they 

especially enjoyed the eggs/lollies 

they received as prizes.  
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World Earth Day Posters 

 

On Monday we celebrated Earth 

Day in school. Children learned 

about ways to help look after 

our planet and each made a 

‘pledge’ to become more 

environmentally aware.  

The Eco-team also picked a 

winner from our poster 

competition. They had a tough 

time deciding on a winner as all 

the entries were so thoughtful 

and well-drawn. In the end the 

winner was Finley in Year 2. 

Well done Finley – I particularly 

love the way Finley has 

demonstrated how the earth is 

a living entity within the sea of 

the universe! 
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 Assembly by the Police 

 

Following reports of some of our 

KS2 experiencing ‘Peer Pressure’ 

to try vapes PCSO Dave Lynas 

from Loftus Police station 

delivered an assembly today 

outlining the legalities surrounding 

the use of vapes and offering 

suggestions of how to recognize 

and deal with ‘Peer Pressure’. 

 

Dinner Money 

 

Another reminder that school 

dinners will cost £2.20 a day as of 

Tuesday 4th May. 

As detailed previously school will 

subsidize 10p per meal, per child 

per day, whilst we can afford to. 

 

 

 
 

Queens Jubilee 

 

The PTA have ordered a 

commemorative coin for each 

child and I hope to hold a Jubilee 

picnic on Friday 27th May, when 

parents are invited to join their 

children for lunch and an 

afternoon of celebration. If 

anyone has any ideas with 

regards to how our celebration 

should look, please don’t hesitate 

to get in touch with me. 

 



 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

Reception: John 

Year 1: Joshua 

Year 2: Willow 

Year 3: Mikey 

Year 4: James 

Year 5: Mav 

Year 6: Ruby 
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Stars of the week 
 

Reception: Freya 

Year 1: James B 

Year 2: Henry 

     Eppy 

Year 3: Denny-boy 

     Eden 

Year 4: Millie 

     Cassie 

Year 5: Rowan 

    Phoebe 

Year 6: Molly 

     Jack 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

House Points to date: 

 Red: 1 624 

    Yellow: 1 816 

Blue: 1 449 

   Green: 1 366 


